
Zaid for his excellent work. 

I wish also to commend Mr. Shashi Tharoor, the Interim Head of the Department of Public 

Information and Mr. Kensaku Hogen, former Under-Secretary-General for their efforts and 

work aimed at enhancing the capacity of the Department of Public Information. 

Mr. Chairman, 

The technological revolution and the flow of information have transformed the world into 

global village. We are of the view that one of the primary tasks of the United Nations is to 



Mr. Chairman, 

Our country welcomes significant progress made in the electronic information field and the 

corresponding library services. Internet access to the United Nations documents in all official 

languages have enabled Member States to obtain important information from the United 
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